
 

 

CONTACT US 

The Universalist Church 

433 Fern Street 

West Hartford, CT 06107 

 

 
Phone: 860-233-3669 

Fax: 860-570-1205 

 

E-mail: 

admin@westhartforduu.org 

 

aƛƴƛǎǘŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ {ǘŀũτусл-ноо-оссф 

aƛƴƛǎǘŜǊ   wŜǾΦ 5ǊΦ !ŘŀƳ wƻōŜǊǎƳƛǘƘ  ŜȄǘΦ млп  ƳƛƴƛǎǘŜǊϪǿŜǎǘƘŀǊǜƻǊŘǳǳΦƻǊƎ 

tŀǎǘƻǊŀƭ /ŀǊŜ !ǎǎƛǎǘŀƴǘ  wŜǾΦ Wƻȅ /ƘǊƛǎǝ tǊȊŜǎǘǿƻǊ ŜȄǘΦ млн  ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅƳƛƴƛǎǘŜǊϪǿŜǎǘƘŀǊǜƻǊŘǳǳΦƻǊƎ 

5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ aǳǎƛŎ  ¢ŜŘ IƛƴŜ   ŜȄǘΦ млт  ǘƘƛƴŜϪǿŜǎǘƘŀǊǜƻǊŘǳǳΦƻǊƎ 

/ƘǳǊŎƘ !ŘƳƛƴƛǎǘǊŀǘƻǊ  [ƛǎŀ {ƎŀƳōƻǝ   ŜȄǘΦ млс  ŀŘƳƛƴϪǿŜǎǘƘŀǊǜƻǊŘǳǳΦƻǊƎ  

CƛƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ !ŘƳƛƴƛǎǘǊŀǘƻǊ  WŀƴŜǘ WƻƘƴǎƻƴ    ŜȄǘΦ мло  ŬƴŀƴŎŜϪǿŜǎǘƘŀǊǜƻǊŘǳǳΦƻǊƎ 

5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ [ƛŦŜǎǇŀƴ 9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ 5ŀƴ .ƻǳŎƘŀǊŘ   ŜȄǘΦ ммм  [w9ϪǿŜǎǘƘŀǊǜƻǊŘǳǳΦƻǊƎ 

CƻƻŘ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ /ƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊ          [ƛȊ Iŀƭƭŀ-aŀǩƴƎƭȅ                        ŜȄǘΦ млф               ŦƻƻŘƳƛƴƛǎǘǊȅϪǿŜǎǘƘŀǊǜƻǊŘǳǳΦƻǊƎ  

¸ƻǳǘƘ !ŘǾƛǎƻǊ   [ǳŎŀǎ {ƳƛǘƘ-IƻǊƴ   

¸ƻǳǘƘ !ŘǾƛǎƻǊ      

¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǊ   tŜǘŜ .ŜƎƛƴ 

/ǳǎǘƻŘƛŀƴ   [ŀƳōŜǊǘ [ŀƛƴƎ    

{ŜȄǘƻƴ    YŀǘƘȅ !ƴŘŜǊǎƻƴ  

²ŜōǎƛǘŜ 9ŘƛǘƻǊ   /ƛƴŘȅ {ŎƘŀŦŜǊ 

{ƻŎƛŀƭ aŜŘƛŀ 9ŘƛǘƻǊ  IŜǊō 9ƳŀƴǳŜƭǎƻƴ 

bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ 9ŘƛǘƻǊ  [ƛǎŀ {ƳƛǘƘ-IƻǊƴ 

   

September Newsletter Deadline is  

Wednesday, August 22 
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There is an entire month of summer left! 
 
Often, these August newsletter messages sound like summer is already 
over and itõs time to get on with the next church year. I refuse to lose 
these summer days to anticipated busy-ness, rather than whatõs really 
present now. We are certainly planning for plenty of things ð and youõll be 
hearing more about them through August and September ð but that 
doesnõt mean weõre skipping the rest of the summer. Staff members are 
still best reached by appointment, the church office is still on summer 
hours of 9am-1pm, and I still have to go on my summer vacation! (Iõll be 
away from the church August 16-29.) 
 
One of the things that I have learned is that to wish time away is rarely the 
right thing to do, but to lose it by becoming trapped in the worries and 
thoughts of the future is a sin. Yes, a sin! Our days are precious. The time 
we have with one another is this time, right now. The time we have to feel 
the sun and the rain and the sand and the wind through the trees is this 
time, right now. The time we have to speak out about the state of the 
world and what we hope it will become is this time, right now. The time 
we have to listen to the call of the All-That-Is is this time, right now. 
 
In that spirit, I pray that you will give yourself some time to enjoy and 
value every moment you can of this month, this summer. Enjoy the 
outdoors and the long dayséor the air conditioning and some delightful 
indoor activities. Sign a petition, make a phone call to a legislator, show up 
where your presence makes a difference and your conscience calls you to 
be. Come to church! Weõre still worshipping with thoughtful sermons, 
good music, and great company. Our need for inspiration, 
encouragement, and a reminder of what our faith tells us life can be 
doesnõt just evaporate during these months. 
 
I look forward to seeing you when Iõm not on summer vacation! (And Iõll 
be happy to see you in September, too, but Iõm not looking that far ahead 
right now. Thereõs still some sunlight to enjoyé)  
 
Faithfully, 

 

Ministerõs Reflections 
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!ǳƎǳǎǘ р 
wŜǾΦ YŀǘƘƭŜŜƴ !Φ DǊŜŜƴ  

 

 

!ǳƎǳǎǘ мн 
wŜǾΦ 5ǊΦ !ŘŀƳ wƻōŜǊǎƳƛǘƘ 

 

 

 

!ǳƎǳǎǘ мф 
wŜǾΦ Wƻȅ /ƘǊƛǎǝ tǊȊŜǎǘǿƻǊ 

 

 

 

!ǳƎǳǎǘ нс 
wŜǾΦ Wƻȅ /ƘǊƛǎǝ tǊȊŜǎǘǿƻǊ 

 

 

 

 

The Universalist  

 

Reverend Adam 



 

 

 
Dear Friends, 
 
I hope that summer is treating 
you all well. For my part, itõs 
been a good chance to spend 
time with family, get outdoors 
and enjoy some swimming 
and sailing, and even catch up 
on some pleasure reading. Itõs 
also been a time of reflection, 
learning, and planning for the 
coming year. 
 
As I type this Iõm right in the 
middle of two Renaissance 
Modules, which are the 
UUAõs focused classes for 
training religious educators. 
This summer Iõm enrolled in 
Curriculum Planning and the 
Philosophy of Religious Education, 
two topics that go really well 
together, and are particularly 
relevant to us as we prepare 
for the coming year of 
Lifespan Religious Education 
programming. Iõve discovered 
lots of great materials and 
resources, and the philosophy 
class is full of Unitarian 

Universalismõs rich religious 
education history. Itõs 
fascinating to consider how 
our own congregation fits into 
the larger RE legacy of our 
denomination. Ask me 
sometime! 
 
Iõve also been putting together 
the calendar for the coming 
year, and getting some really 
exciting adult programs 
plugged in. Weõll have a 
diverse offering this year, with 
classes ranging from topics on 
leadership development to 
honoring our elders. Iõm 
looking forward to the start of 
Church School as well. A 
balanced schedule of engaging 
class time, service projects, 
and Childrenõs Chapel is 
coming together, and there 
will be lots of chances for 
parents and other adults in our 
community to volunteer and 
participate. 
 
Enjoy this last bit of our 
summer! Things are beginning 
to ramp up behind the scenes 

on Fern Street, but there are 
still a few weeks of relative 
quiet left. Itõs important for us 
all to use this time in our own 
ways, but I have to admit: Iõm 
starting to get excited about 
the building filling with 
families again in a few weeks! 
 

Yours in faith, 
Dan 

Dan Bouchard 

Director of Lifespan Religious Education 

 

Religious Education 

Dan Bouchard has been promoted 

to The Universalist Churchôs  

ñDirector of Lifespan  

Religious Educationò 

 

Congratulations, Dan! 

 

 

 

 
/!wLbD aLbL{¢wL9{ 

/ŀǊŜ ¢ŜŀƳ                             

/ƻƴǘŀŎǘ YŀǘΥ ŎŀǊŜǘŜŀƳϪǿŜǎǘƘŀǊǜƻǊŘǳǳΦƻǊƎ 

¢Ƙƛǎ ƎǊƻǳǇ ǊŜǎǇƻƴŘǎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŎŀǊŜ ƴŜŜŘǎ ƻŦ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎΦ  
¢ƘƻǎŜ ƴŜŜŘǎ ŎƻǳƭŘ ōŜ ƘŜƭǇ ǿƛǘƘ ǘǊŀƴǎǇƻǊǘ ŦƻǊ ƳŜŘƛŎŀƭ 
ŀǇǇƻƛƴǘƳŜƴǘǎΣ ƘŜƭǇ ǿƛǘƘ ƳŜŀƭǎ ŦƻǊ ǎƛŎƪ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ŀƴŘ ǎƛƳƛƭŀǊ 
ƴŜŜŘǎΦ  IŜǊŜ ƛǎ ǿƘŜǊŜ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ōŜŎƻƳŜǎ ŦŀƳƛƭȅΦ 
 

{Ƙŀǿƭ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ                                  

/ƻƴǘŀŎǘ 5ŀǿƴΥ ŀǳǊƻǊŀȊƛƭƭƛŎƘϪŀƻƭΦŎƻƳ 

aŜŜǘǎ ǘƘƛǊŘ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƳƻƴǘƘ 

¢Ƙƛǎ ƳƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ ƻŦ ƪƴƛǧŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ŎǊƻŎƘŜǘŜǊǎ ƎŀǘƘŜǊ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎǇƛǊƛǘ ƻŦ 
ƭƻǾŜ ŀƴŘ ŦŜƭƭƻǿǎƘƛǇ ǘƻ ŎǊŜŀǘŜ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ǎƘŀǿƭǎ ŦƻǊ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ƛƴ ǝƳŜǎ 
ƻŦ ƧƻȅΣ ŎǊƛǎƛǎΣ ƛƭƭƴŜǎǎΣ ōƛǊǘƘΣ ŘŜŀǘƘΣ ƭƻǾŜ ŀƴŘ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎƘƛǇΦ IƻǇŜǎ 
ŀƴŘ ǇǊŀȅŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ ǿƻǾŜƴ ƛƴǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǎƘŀǿƭǎ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ƎƛǾŜƴ 
ŀǿŀȅ ǘƻ ōǊƛƴƎ ŎƻƳŦƻǊǘ ŀƴŘ ǇŜŀŎŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǊŜŎƛǇƛŜƴǘǎΦ  
 

¢ƻǳŎƘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ IŀƴŘ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ                 

/ƻƴǘŀŎǘ YŀǘƘǊȅƴΥ ƪƭƘŜƴŘŜǊǎƻƴтϪƎƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ 

aŜƳōŜǊǎ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ƎǊƻǳǇ ǊŜŀŎƘ ƻǳǘ ǘƻ ŜƭŘŜǊƭȅ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ǿƘƻ 
Ŏŀƴƴƻǘ ŦǊŜǉǳŜƴǘƭȅ ŀǧŜƴŘ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ ŀƴŘ ŜƴƧƻȅ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƳǇŀƴȅ ƻŦ 
ƻǘƘŜǊǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƴƎǊŜƎŀǝƻƴΦ  !ŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜ ŘŜƭƛǾŜǊƛƴƎ 
ƅƻǿŜǊǎΣ ǎǘƻǇǇƛƴƎ ōȅ ŦƻǊ ŎƻƴǾŜǊǎŀǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ ƘŜƭǇƛƴƎ ǘƘŜǎŜ 
ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ŦŜŜƭ ŀ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ¦ƴƛǾŜǊǎŀƭƛǎǘ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΦ 
 

YƴƛǩƴƎ DǊƻǳǇ                                          

/ƻƴǘŀŎǘ aƻƴƛŎŀΥ ƳƻƴƛŎŀǇǊŜǎǝŀƴƴƛптϪƎƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ 

¢ƘŜ ŘŀȅǝƳŜ ƪƴƛǩƴƎ ƎǊƻǳǇ ƳŜŜǘǎ ŜǾŜǊȅ ƻǘƘŜǊ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ ŦǊƻƳ 
мн ƴƻƻƴ ǘƻ н ǇƳΦ ²Ŝ ƎŀǘƘŜǊ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴϥǎ ƭƛōǊŀǊȅ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ 
ǎŜŎƻƴŘ ƅƻƻǊΦ 
 

 

CŜƭƭƻǿǎƘƛǇ IƻǳǊ ¢ŜŀƳ 

/ƻƴǘŀŎǘ WŜũΥ ŦŜƭƭƻǿǎƘƛǇϪǿŜǎǘƘŀǊǜƻǊŘǳǳΦƻǊƎ 

hǊƎŀƴƛȊŜǎ ŎƻũŜŜΣ ŎŀƪŜǎΣ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƻƪƛŜǎ ǘƻ Ŧƻƭƭƻǿ ŜǾŜǊȅ {ǳƴŘŀȅ 
²ƻǊǎƘƛǇΣ ŀƴŘ ŀ ƭƛƎƘǘ ƭǳƴŎƘ ŀōƻǳǘ ŬǾŜ ǝƳŜǎ ŀ ȅŜŀǊΦ  ¢ƘŜ ǘŜŀƳ 
ŀƛƳǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜǎŜ ŜǾŜƴǘǎ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ǎǘǊŜƴƎǘƘŜƴ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎƘƛǇǎ ŀƳƻƴƎ 
ƻǳǊ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ǎǘǊŜƴƎǘƘŜƴ ƻǳǊ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΦ 
 
 

{9w±L/9 ϧ {h/L![ h¦¢w9!/I 
 

CƻƻŘ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ                                 

/ƻƴǘŀŎǘ [ƛȊΥ ŦƻƻŘ ƳƛƴƛǎǘǊȅϪǿŜǎǘƘŀǊǜƻǊŘǳǳΦƻǊƎ  

¢ƘŜ CƻƻŘ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ ŀƛƳǎ ǘƻ ǎŜǊǾŜ ŜŀŎƘ ƻǘƘŜǊ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǊƎŜǊ 
ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΣ ǘƻ ƴƻǳǊƛǎƘ ǘƘŜ ǳƴŘŜǊǎŜǊǾŜŘ ŀƴŘ ǘƻ ŜƴǊƛŎƘ ŀƴŘ 
ǘǊŀƴǎŦƻǊƳ ƻǘƘŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ƻǳǊǎŜƭǾŜǎ ōȅ ƘŜƭǇƛƴƎ ǘƘƻǎŜ ƛƴ ƴŜŜŘΦ 
 

{h{ WǳǎǝŎŜ                             

/ƻƴǘŀŎǘ [ƻǳƛǎŜΥ ƭǎŎŀŎŎƻупфϪŀƻƭΦŎƻƳ 

aŜŜǘǎ ƻƴ ǇǊŜŘŜǘŜǊƳƛƴŜŘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎǎ ŀǘ уΥпр 

{h{ WǳǎǝŎŜ ό{ǘŀƴŘƛƴƎ hƴ ǘƘŜ {ƛŘŜ ƻŦ WǳǎǝŎŜύ ŀƛƳǎ ǘƻ ŎǊŜŀǘŜ ŀƴ 
ŀǊƳ ƻŦ ǾƛǎǳŀƭΣ ǇǳōƭƛŎ ŀŘǾƻŎŀŎȅ ƛƴ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ƻŦ ǎƻŎƛŀƭ ƧǳǎǝŎŜ 
ŀŎǝƻƴΦ  

w9[LDLh¦{ 95¦/!¢Lhb 

w9 /ƻƴƴŜŎǝƻƴǎ 

/ƻƴǘŀŎǘ 5ŜōΥ ŘƪƭŜƛƴǊƻŎƪϪƎƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ 

¢Ƙƛǎ ǘŜŀƳ ŀƛƳǎ ǘƻ ōǳƛƭŘ ŎƻƴƴŜŎǝƻƴǎ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǘƻ 
ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƻǳǘǎƛŘŜ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ŦŜǿŜǊ ŀŘǾŀƴǘŀƎŜǎ 
ǘƘŀƴ Řƻ ƻǳǊ ƪƛŘǎΦ  tŀǎǘ ŜũƻǊǘǎ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜ ŎƻƴƴŜŎǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ bŀǝǾŜ 
!ƳŜǊƛŎŀƴ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ Ǿƛŀ IŀǿƪǿƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǘƻ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƛƴ IŀǊǜƻǊŘΩǎ 
{ŀƴŎƘŜȊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ 
 

{ŜƴƛƻǊ IƛƎƘ ¸ƻǳǘƘ !ŘǾƛǎƻǊǎ  

/ƻƴǘŀŎǘ 5ŀƴΥ ŘōƻǳŎƘŀǊŘϪǿŜǎǘƘŀǊǜƻǊŘǳǳΦƻǊƎ 

aŀƛƴǘŀƛƴ ŀ ǎǘǊƻƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǾƛōǊŀƴǘ ¸ƻǳǘƘ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ ǿƘŜǊŜ ƘƛƎƘ 
ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ Ƴŀȅ ƭŜŀǊƴ ŀōƻǳǘ ŀƴŘ ŜȄǇƭƻǊŜ ǘƘŜ ¦¦ ŦŀƛǘƘ 
ŀƴŘ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ŀƳƻƴƎ ǘƘŜƳǎŜƭǾŜǎΦ 
 

!Řǳƭǘ 9ƴǊƛŎƘƳŜƴǘ ŀƴŘ 9ȄǇƭƻǊŀǝƻƴ 

/ƻƴǘŀŎǘ !ƴƴŜΥ ŀōŀƛƭŜȅотфϪƎƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ 

!99Ωǎ ŜũƻǊǘǎ Ǝƻ ǘƻ ƎŜƴŜǊŀǝƴƎ ŀƴŘ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇƛƴƎ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ ƛŘŜŀǎ 
ŀƴŘ ŎƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǝƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘƻǎŜ ƻũŜǊŜŘ ōȅ ƻǘƘŜǊ ƎǊƻǳǇǎ ŀƴŘ 
ƛƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭǎΣ ƛƴ ƻǊŘŜǊ ǘƻ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜ ŀ ǾŀǊƛŜǘȅ ƻŦ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ 
ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜǎ ǘƻ ŀŘǳƭǘǎ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΦ 
 

twhDw!a{ ϧ /haa¦bL¢¸ 

²ƻƳŜƴΩǎ /ƛǊŎƭŜ                    

/ƻƴǘŀŎǘ [ƛƴŘŀΥ ƭǎŎŀŎŎƻупфϪŀƻƭΦŎƻƳ 

aŜŜǘǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǎŜŎƻƴŘ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƳƻƴǘƘ 

²ƻƳŜƴΩǎ /ƛǊŎƭŜ ƳŜŜǝƴƎǎ ƎƛǾŜ ǿƻƳŜƴ ŀ ŎƘŀƴŎŜ ŦƻǊ ǿƻƳŜƴ 
ƻŦ ŀƭƭ ŀƎŜǎ ǘƻ ŎƻƴƴŜŎǘΣ ǘƻ ƭŜŀǊƴΣ ǘƻ ǎǇŜŀƪΣ ǘƻ ōŜ ƘŜŀǊŘΣ ŀƴŘ ǘƻ 
ŜƴƘŀƴŎŜ ŜŀŎƘ ƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ ƭƛǾŜǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎǇƛǊƛǘ ƻŦ ƘŜŀǊǜŜƭǘ ŀƴŘ 
ƳƛƴŘŦǳƭ ǎƘŀǊƛƴƎΦ  
 

aŜƴΩǎ DǊƻǳǇ                            

/ƻƴǘŀŎǘ 5ŀǾƛŘΥ ǿŀŘǎǘŘǎнϪŎƻȄΦƴŜǘ 

aŜŜǘǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ŦƻǳǊǘƘ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƳƻƴǘƘ 

!ǘ ǝƳŜǎΣ ƳŜƴΩǎ ǎǇƛǊƛǘǳŀƭƛǘȅ ŘŜŜǇŜƴǎ ōŜǎǘ ǿƛǘƘ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎƛƻƴ 
ŀƳƻƴƎ ƳŜƴΦ  ¢ƘŜƴ ŀƎŀƛƴΣ ǎƻƳŜǝƳŜǎ ȅƻǳ Ƨǳǎǘ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ Ǝƻ ǘƻ ŀ 
ōŀǎƪŜǘōŀƭƭ ƎŀƳŜΦ  ¢ƘŜ ƳŜƴΩǎ ƎǊƻǳǇ ŘƻŜǎ ōƻǘƘ ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭ ŀǎ ƎŜǘ 
ŀǿŀȅ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ aŜƴΩǎ wŜǘǊŜŀǘ ŜǾŜǊȅ ǎǇǊƛƴƎΦ 
 

{Ƴŀƭƭ DǊƻǳǇ /ƻƴǾŜǊǎŀǝƻƴǎ     

/ƻƴǘŀŎǘ !ƴƴŜΥ ǎƳŀƭƭƎǊƻǳǇǎϪǿŜǎǘƘŀǊǜƻǊŘǳǳΦƻǊƎ 

aŜŜǘ ŀǘ ǇǊŜŘŜǘŜǊƳƛƴŜŘ ŘŀǘŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǝƳŜǎΦ ¢ƘŜǎŜ ƎǊƻǳǇǎ ŀƛƳ 
ǘƻ ŎǊŜŀǘŜ ŀƴŘ ŘŜŜǇŜƴ ŎƻƴƴŜŎǝƻƴǎ ŀƳƻƴƎǎǘ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀƴǘǎΦ ¢ƘŜ 
ŦŀŎƛƭƛǘŀǘŜŘ ŎƻƴǾŜǊǎŀǝƻƴǎ ŜȄǇƭƻǊŜ ŀ ǾŀǊƛŜǘȅ ƻŦ ǘƻǇƛŎǎ ƛƴ ŀ ǎƳŀƭƭ 
ƎǊƻǳǇ ǎŜǩƴƎ ǿƘƛŎƘ ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜǎ ǎƘŀǊƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǊŜƅŜŎǝƻƴΣ 
ǊŜǎǇŜŎǘǎ ŎƻƴŬŘŜƴǝŀƭƛǘȅΣ ŀƴŘ ŦƻǎǘŜǊǎ ƎƻƻŘ ƭƛǎǘŜƴƛƴƎΦ 
 

{ƘƻǊǘ {ǘƻǊȅ 5ƛǎŎǳǎǎƛƻƴ 

/ƻƴǘŀŎǘ !ƴƴŜΥ ŀōŀƛƭŜȅотфϪƎƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ 

aŜŜǘǎ ǘƘŜ нƴŘ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ ŜŀŎƘ ƳƻƴǘƘ ŀǘ оΥмр ǇƳ ŦƻǊ ŀ  

ƭƛǾŜƭȅ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ ŀƴŀƭȅǎƛǎ ƻŦ ŀ ǎƘƻǊǘ ǎǘƻǊȅ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ōƻƻƪ 
²ƻƳŜƴ ŀƴŘ CƛŎǝƻƴΥ {ǘƻǊƛŜǎ ōȅ ŀƴŘ !ōƻǳǘ ²ƻƳŜƴΦ 
 

 

 

Church Resources 

mailto:smallgroups@westhartforduu.org


 

 
 

Steeple Restoration Project 
Our steeple restoration project is complete!  Thank you to all of  the generous donors 
who make this project possible.  An additional appreciation is extended to Ray Giolitto 
and the Building and Grounds Committee.  They spent countless hours gathering bids, 
sifting and comparing bids, coordinating and overseeing the project. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YOU ARE INVITED  
To witness the scope of our work and 
 experience the joy of feeding others 

 
Weõd like to invite you to come see us in action.  We run five pro-
grams, three of which distribute food directly to our food insecure 
neighbors.  Itõs hard to understand the scope of what we do without 
seeing it for yourself. PLEASE, stop by any time and see for yourself.   
 
�´�,���K�D�G���Q�R���L�G�H�D�µ��is what people say who have taken us up on the offer 
to stop by. 
 
 
Upcoming Dates: 
 
Mobile Foodshare & Community Breakfast:  August 13 & 27   

Email:  communitybreakfast@westhartforduu.org      
foodsharemobile@westhartforduu.org 

Food Pantry: August 25 (setup August 24th) 
Email:   FoodPantry@westhartforduu.org 

Have A Heart sandwich making:  Tuesdays at 8:45 year round 
Email:   haveaheart@westhartforduu.org 
Backpack Program:  Wednesdays & Thursdays year round 
Email:   backpack@westhartforduu.org 

 
PANTRY NEWS 

 
In June we served 66 households with a total of 159 people and provided 1,834 

pounds of food. 
 

 

Thanks to our great and growing group of volunteers, weõve been able 
to improve on the services we provide and expand the number of cli-
ents we serve.  
 

 

We are making strides in responding to the needs of the diverse popu-
lation whom we serve: 

We now offer a non-meat choice as a substitute for frozen meat   
We are now able to offer Halal meat to individuals with dietary 

restrictions through the generosity of a donor from outside 
church.   

 

We have many others supporting us such as AAA of West Hartford.  
They held their first ever food drive in July, and they chose the Fern 
Street Food Pantry to be their beneficiary organization! 
 
 

We are truly grateful for all our volunteers and donors. 
Maxine Fischer, Pantry Coordinator 

 
 

WANTED  
 

Leader Volunteers:  We are looking for volunteers who 
want to make a bigger commitment to the Food Ministry 
and take on leadership roles.  The work is rewarding and 
the team is fun! We will provide training and find a role 
that is a good fit for your interests.  
 
Strong volunteers who are able to literally do some 
heavy lifting.  We move thousands of pounds of food 
every month! 
 
Drivers to pick up and deliver bagels Sunday afternoons. 
 
Kitchen Angels to help keep our kitchen in order. 

 
Volunteering is rewarding 

and a great way to meet people 
      

Clark and Becky help setup 
the July 21st pantry 

 
 

Email: foodministry@westhartforduu.org 
 

 

MEET OUR LEADERS  
Maxine Fischer:  Food Pantry 

Susan Giniso:  Community Breakfast 
Sarah Ivins: Mobile Foodshare 

Terri Page:  Have A Heart 
Maria Sgamboti: Community Breakfast 

Katherine Wilson: Backpack 
Sara Conner:  Chair, Advisory Board 

Liz Halla-Mattingly:  Food Ministry Coordinator   
 

Contact Us: 
Foodministry@westhartforduu.org 


